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Dear Sirs

Leeds Site Allocation Plans- HG24L and HG2-43

I would like to object to the number of houses you are proposing to build on Horsforth's Green Belt,

totalling over 1,000 according to your plans. This is in addition to over 1.500 houses already
approved and now being built in this area.

I agree houses are badly needed to cope with demand but do not agree that housing in Horsforth
should increase by such a large number especially on Green Belt land. The roads, schools and

services just will not cope.

Small pockets of houses are the answer, fitted in here and there so as not to spoilthe area and allow

easier ¡ntegrat¡on into the community. Thought should be given to reducing the number of houses

proposed for Sites HG241and HG2-43.

Houses need to be built but surely these plans show that Horsforth's Green Belt is being unfairly

targeted.

Yours fa¡thfully

PDtro<'rt¿,

-9tr0rMrs. Sherlie Stephenson

110. West End Drive
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